
 

Dear Parents: 

Welcome to March!!!  I can’t believe PTC, St. Patrick’s Day, and 
Easter are coming up so soon.  Time really fly’s! Information 
regarding PTC should be coming out soon.  I haven’t received 
anything from the office yet but will send home as soon as I do.   

March is reading month.  The theme this year is “Reading Rocks”.  
The calendar of special events has already been sent home.  The 
children love filling out the pink musical notes for the story’s they 
read.  They will all be hung up in the sun dome for all to see. 

The children will be coming to the “I Know Zone” to show me all 
that they know over the next week.  There is a lot to assess so I will 
not be able to call your child to “Book Worm”.  Please continue to 
have your child read them to you at home.  Please ask questions 
about what happened at the beginning, middle, and end of the 
story.  Ask your child to retell the story to you in their own words.  
These are very important reading and comprehension skills. 

Thanks for all of your support and see you at conferences.  

Mrs. Osborne   


